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Monoposto Racing 
 
Monoposto Racing has revised the Formula Ford tire specification for 2011 to include Avon, Hoosier, 
Toyo and Kumho tires, in addition to the Dunlop tires that have been the standard for many years. 
This change is being made because of a severe shortage of the Dunlop 9092 tires. 
 
For 2011, drivers are allowed to select among several tires-Avon ACB9, the Hoosier Street TD, & 
street radials such as Toyo or Kumho, full tread. Tires selected must conform to the current size 
Formula Ford tire specification (front 135/545-13 & rear 165/580-13) These alternate tires will be 
authorized through the end of 2012 and drivers using them will be able to compete for the 
Monoposto Formula Ford championship. 
 
 
 


